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We have had MANY students and staff members affected by illnesses this year. If your child exhibits any 

symptoms of being sick, please keep them at home. As important as it is for your child to be in the 

classroom, it’s more important that they not spread germs to their classmates. I will get them caught up 

when they return! 

The Week In Review Miscellaneous 

ELA: We spent this week reading our class novel, Holes, 

doing DOLs, and practicing reading comprehension. 

Math: We decided to begin the year with Ch. 3: Place Value 

and Decimals. 

Science: Students learned about the Scientific Method and 

began the Straw Tower STEAM Challenge!  

SS: The class did a scavenger hunt to learn about parts of a 

book and text features. 

Word of the Week: 
Our word of the week was “friendship.” Friendships are 

extremely important because they can heighten one’s 

happiness, help to reduce one’s stress, and make one feel 

better about him/herself. Friendships also offer 

encouragement and support. 

 

 

 

Yoga Pose of the Week 

 

This past week, Mr. Weissler and I led yoga 

and introduced students to our “Yoga Pose 

of the Week,” which was “Bridge.”

 
                                                   

 

 

 

 

Students, you need to neatly write each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home 

today. Try to do them in cursive! This week, we will focus on words with short vowels. 

                 contest         difficult     minimum       already     fraction     president 
                 problem       public      sensitive       planet     industry     commitment                   

 
 

Spelling 

August 25, 

2023 

   Upcoming Dates 

Monday, September 4- Labor Day (No School) 

Thursday, September 7- Curriculum PI Night 

Thursday, September 14- Progress reports available on Skyward 

Notes 
Parents, please be sure to complete the “Volunteer Application” on the HLA website. While there, check out our Sign-Up 

Genius page and start to get your hours in! We have daily tasks, as well as things like cooking for PI Night available! 

 


